
Good morning, today is Tuesday, June 12th 
 
Attention 8th graders!  Don't delay!  You have only a few days left to buy your 8th grade celebration 
dance party tickets.   Bring $10 and your completed and signed contract to lunch Tuesday, Wednesday 
or Thursday.   No tickets will be available on Friday or at the event. 
 
All library materials were due on Friday. Please make sure you have turned in all books.  Fine notices will 
be sent to ELA teachers today. Any outstanding materials will result in a fine and you will not receive 
your yearbook on time.  Thanks for your help in returning library materials.  
 
Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character.  
 


